
 

 

 

The FBI Anchorage Citizens Academy Alumni Association and the FBI-Anchorage Division are pleased to 

announce the 2019 FBI Anchorage Teen Academy at the FBI Building on 101 East Sixth Avenue. We are 

now accepting applications.  This is an academic program for high school students aged 15 – 18.  The 

Academy is Wednesday and Thursday, October 23 & 24 from 1 pm – 4:30 pm, and Friday, October 25, 

from 9 am to 4:30 pm.  Space is limited to 30 students and acceptance is not guaranteed. 

Requirements:  
• High School student, aged 15-18 
• Good School Conduct  
• 2.5 or higher GPA  

To apply, complete and email the following Application Packet:  
• Application form 
• Student Recommendations Form – completed by school counselor, employer, or community 

leader 
• Signed Parent Permission Form   

Incomplete and late applications will not be accepted. 

Due to the vast diversity in our workforce, any student with an interest in the FBI, what we do and how a 

relationship with the FBI can help their school is encouraged to apply. All students will be evaluated based 

application (GPA, school activities and community involvement) to determine which students will be 

offered a seat in the class. None of the above elements will be the sole basis of evaluation of an application 

and the application process should be taken seriously by all applicants. The program is not exclusive to 

students only interested in criminal justice. 

Punctuality, professional behavior and appropriate dress code will be required of all students attending 

this program. 

  

The Teen Academy offers insight into several topics and specialties including the importance of making 

good choices when using online communication platforms, what violations of federal law the FBI 

investigates, what is required of all FBI applicants, and the FBI’s domestic and international roles. Students 

will also enjoy hands-on experiences involving specialized areas of the FBI, such as the Evidence Response 

Team. After completing the class, students are more aware of challenges their communities face, better 

understand how the FBI serves their region, and are better prepared to mentor their peers. 

 

IMPORTANT:  The Application Packet must be complete. Required Documents must be EMAILED to FBI 

Anchorage CAAA Teen Academy Coordinator: Kimberley Gray info@akfbicaaa.org.    Dropped off or 
faxed applications are NOT accepted. (Partial or incomplete application submissions will not be 
reviewed.)  
 

Deadline: October 16, 2019 (EMAILED)  

Questions?  Please contact FBI Anchorage Teen Academy Coordinator Kimberley Gray at 

info@akfbicaaa.org.   
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